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I am most distressed that the NSW Government has agreed to set up this  
Committee to examine whether recently declared National Parks have been  
legitimately created. An historic first in public  land management in  
Australia!! 
I would like to remind  Committee members that NSW in 2014 is hosting  
the next World Congress on National Parks and that any move to revoke  
any National Parks in NSW will be brought to the attention of the  
Congress organisers and thus focus international attention on the  
appalling attitude of the NSW Government to national parks and the  
environment generally. 
Graham Scully 
for 
The Kosciuszko Group 
 


